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Dear CLGE delegates! 
 
As announced during the General Assembly in Malta, the CLGE Seminar 
will be held on 22 March 2007 in Lyon/France. A questionnaire to 
analyse the situation in Europe has been drafted by the local 
organisers in OGE and the evaluation of the results will be the 
starting point for the papers and discussions. The call for papers and 
the first announcement for registration to the seminar are attached to 
this email. 
 
CLGE delegates are kindly invited to spread this information among 
interested persons or groups in their countries to address as many 
persons as possible. The more interest groups are represented in the 
CLGE seminar, the better results will come out and reflect positions 
of a wide range of interested groups. Therefore, you are kindly 
invited to 
 
   * distribute the attached papers among institutions, interest 
     groups, universities and individuals in your country  

* to encourage speakers, who are active in the topics of the seminar  
* to promote the participation to the seminar to as many persons as 

     possible 
 
Please note, that the seminar will take place in the PALAIS DES 
CONGRES - CITE INTERNATIONALE / 50, quai Charles de Gaulle - 69006 
LYON. 
 
The CLGE General Assembly on 23-24 March 2007 will be held in the 
Axotel in the centre of Lyon. CLGE delegates are requested to stay in 
the Axotel, registration forms for booking this hotel will be sent to 
you within the next days. Pre-booking has already been done by the 
OGE. All other participants, except CLGE delegates, are supposed to 
take care of accommodation by themselves or by assistance of Mme. 
Bourgois, as stated in the form. 
 
For any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. 
Rafic Khouri r.khouri@geometre-expert.fr or me 
gerda.schennach@bev.gv.at  
 
Thank you for your assistance in promoting the seminar and circulating 
the papers.  
 
Kind regards Gerda Schennach, Secretary-General of CLGE 
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